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Dear Engineer/Developer: 

Re: Mandatory Drainage Statement for Engineered Sediment Control Plans 

Beginning November 1, 2020 all new applications for engineered sediment control permits must include 
the following Drainage Statement on the first plan sheet. This statement must be completed by the design 
engineer prior to DPS plan approval.  

DRAINAGE STATEMENT 

I understand that DPS approval of this sediment control/stormwater management plan is for demonstrated 
compliance with required environmental runoff treatment standards. This DPS sediment 

control/stormwater management plan approval does not relieve me of professional responsibility. I have 

analyzed the proposed design for sediment control permit no. ________ and hereby state that, based upon 
my background, training and experience, I have determined that the proposed improvements shown on 

this plan meet relevant laws and regulations. I further acknowledge that I have analyzed the post 

development drainage patterns for this project from the standpoint of my responsibilities under current 

Maryland Law and have determined that if permission is required from adjacent property owners,  it has 
been obtained and copies of those permissions have been made available to DPS.   

___________________________________ ______________ 
Engineer’s Signature Date 

____________________________________ 

Printed Name 

If you have any questions regarding these actions, please feel free to contact me at 240-777-6338. 

Sincerely, 

Mark C. Etheridge, Manager 
Water Resources Section 
Division of Land Development 
Services

2425 Reedie Drive, 7th Floor
Wheaton, MD 20902
240-777-0311
montgomerycountymd.gov/dps
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